
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes:  December 26, 2018

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, David Patch, Vicki Garland

Visitors: Kevin and Darlene McEnaney, Brian Trudeau

 

Meeting opened at 03:35 PM.

 

Steve Mannik of the Grand Summit Hotel, Unit Owners Association, met with the Selectmen to see 
about temporarily putting canvas over the existing sign to cover up LBO Holdings/Attitash as they no 
longer have any interest in the Grand Summit. It used to be a 50/50 shared sign. Selectman Patch 
inquired about this being an off premise sign. Lynn Jones, AA, stated that dedicated frontage was 
provided for the sign as the hotel sits way back on the property. Chairman Chandler inquired if it was 
possible to still have one sign instead of two. Mannik replied that he didn’t think so as when the 
purchase and sales was done they wanted their name off the sign.  L.Jones explained to Mannik that if 
they put a banner up it needs to be firmly attached with no loose edges. Mannik mentioned that their 
sign is designated for the hotel only and will be between the two existing stone pillars. Selectman Patch
reminded him again that there can be no flopping signs.

 

Selectman Garland made a motion at 03:55 PM to enter nonpublic session for a request for aid per NH 
RSA 91-A: 3 II (c). Selectman Patch seconded the motion. Roll call vote was unanimous. Selectman 
Garland made a motion at 04:15 PM to end the nonpublic session. Selectman Patch seconded the 
motion. Roll call vote was unanimous.

 

The Selectmen signed checks, building permits and correspondence during the course of the meeting.

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 05:00 PM.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Brenda Medeiros, Sec. 


